
 

 

1st February 2023 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are very much looking forward to seeing you at Options Evening on Thursday 9th 
February. 
 
The talk will begin promptly at 6:30 p.m., so please could you aim to arrive from 6:15 
p.m. Miss Taylor and I will give you some general information about the options that 
will be available to your child, and the options process in general. You will then have 
the opportunity to circulate and speak to subject specialists to ask any specific 
questions that you may have. 
 
If you are unable to attend the evening in person, we will circulate the supporting 
materials after the event. 
 
I would also like to take this opportunity to share some resources that were provided 
by our Careers Advisor, following on from the Y9 sessions that took place a few weeks 
ago. Please see below: 
 
http://icould.com/buzz-quiz - The Buzz Quiz is a personality profile to help you to 
discover your strengths and what makes you tick and explore subject choices and 
jobs that could suit you. 
 
Starting Out - The Berkshire Careers Guide.pdf (thamesvalleyberkshire.co.uk) 
 
In addition, this link gives information on labour market information (generally) - 
https://www.lmiforall.org.uk/careerometer/ 
 
 
Best wishes, 
 

 
Ellie Fry 
 
Assistant Headteacher 
 
 


